
Ponte Vedra Sharks Booster Club 
Booster Board Meeting Minutes 
August 31, 2020 via Zoom 
 
 
 
Attendance: 
Molly James – President, General Boosters 
John Ward – Vice President, General Boosters 
Stephanie Cills – Secretary, General Boosters 
Tommy Reinheimer – Treasurer, General Boosters 
 
 
Molly called the meeting to order at 2:15 PM.  Molly reported that Jeff Mabe has agreed to take 
on the role of Treasurer for the General Boosters.  Tommy has reviewed the position with Jeff 
and recommends him for the position. 
 
All four members of the board approved Jeff Mabe as the new treasurer of the PVHS General 
Booster Club. 
 
Meeting was adjourned at 2:30 PM. 
 
 


